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Texas Instruments, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Fred Sherman, Manager

Energy Products Department
34 Forest Street
Attleboro, Massachusetts 02703

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to my telephone conversation with
Mr. Calvin M. Hopper of your staff on June 12, 1979.

It has been determined that your request to begin your next inventory on
June 25, 1979 instead of June 27, 1979 is acceptable. Subsequent inventories
shall follow the schedule described in Chapter 5 of your FNMC Plan.

Sincerelyr

hk
Jame',G. artlow, Chief

Mate [ial Control & Accountability
Licensing Branch

Division of Safeguards

777 Col

79082002Wf


